
    

 

 

 

 
 

Retraction - Intensive French Training Program 
  

Thank you to all of our members who wrote in expressing their interest in the possibility of a one-month paid intensive 
French training program. We will be sharing this information with the Component Bilingual Committee.  
 
 
We would like to retract our original bulletin as the proposed training is still only at the concept stage. 
 
MJ Page, Chair of our Component Bilingual Committee, is actively working on the proposal with linguistic affairs and we 
thank her for her ongoing efforts. 
 
Carolyn Bugnon  
 
President, Local 4094 
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